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Good evening distinguished guests, 
   

 

I am honored to extend heartfelt congratulations to The Honorable David S. Mack'67 as he is celebrated during 

tonight’s Gala hosted by Hofstra University.  

 

Mr. Mack's commitment and exceptional service to Hofstra University, Long Island, and the greater New York 

region are truly commendable. As Senior Managing Partner of The Mack Management and Construction Corp, 

Mr. Mack's visionary leadership has shaped the real estate landscape, while his extensive public service, 

including roles with the NY State Police and the Metropolitan Transportation Authority, highlights his 

dedication to civic duty.  

 

A proud alum of Hofstra University, Mr. Mack's continued involvement as Vice Chairman of the Board of 

Trustees reflects his passion for education and community empowerment. His contributions to healthcare, 

cultural institutions, and philanthropy further underscore his positive impact to the community.  

 

We commend Mr. Mack for his outstanding achievements and thank him for his enduring commitment to 

excellence. Congratulations on this well-deserved honor.  

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

Anthony H. Palumbo           

Senator 1st District                                                      

 

 


